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DATE:  January 27, 2010 
TO:   Industry  
FROM:  Neil A. Burning, Manager, Plans Examination  
SUBJECT:  2010 Building Administrative Code, Section 22.02.345 (U), Plan 

Revision Fees 
 

Effective February 3, 2010, the Development Services Department will charge a plan 
review fee (one-half hour minimum) for all plan revision types, including the following: 

• All plan revisions reviewed at the public counters (Over-the-Counter) 

• All proposed Agency changes to an existing special inspection agreement (QAA) 

• All structural field fixes 
 

All proposed Agency changes to existing QAA’s and structural field fixes must be 
submitted at the Building Plans Examination customer service counters. 

 
Final QAA Reports and Concrete Mix Designs will continue to be submitted at the Field 
Services customer service counter. 

 
Please review the 2010 Building Administrative Code, Section 22.02.345 (U) Permit and 
Plan Review Fees, for more information.  

 
Please contact me at (702) 455-8011, if you require additional information.  
 

 
 
Neil A. Burning, C.B.O. 
Manager, Plans Examination 
 
 
 
 




